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GREETINGS FROM YOUR COMMUNITY DIRECTOR - MARIA FIGUEROA 
When a year comes to a close, it’s a time to reflect on the possibilities ahead.
As you recall, our community was acquired by Hunt Military Communities in October of this year. 
This transition is set to bring positive changes in the new year, and as your new Community
Director, I, along with the rest of the community team, am committed to continuing to provide
excellent service and enhancing the quality of life for all Westover Family Housing residents.

In addition, we have updated our community guidelines to reflect the changes that come with this
transition. To ensure you are fully informed, please take a moment to review the updated guidelines
Link to PDF. These updates are designed to improve our community environment and create a
positive living experience for all residents.

We wish you and your loved ones a magical, joyful holiday season and thank you for making
Westover Family Housing your home.
 

UPCOMING COMMUNITY EVENTS

COMMUNITY DIRECTOR
UPDATE

HOLIDAY TRASH COLLECTION
Thursday, December 26th 
Thursday, January 2nd  

WINTER WONDERLAND 
Date:  December 13, 2024
Time: 4-6pm
Location:  Westover Family Housing Community Center
Come join in the fun!

DECEMBER 2024

LET’S GET TOASTY  SMORES EVENT 

HOLIDAY HOUSE DECORATING CONTEST 
Coming Soon - Watch the Westover Family Housing
Facebook page for more details on how to enter 

More Details Coming Soon - Watch the Westover
Family Housing Facebook page for more details on this
upcoming event. 

https://www.westoverfamilyhousing.com/document/community-guidelines
https://www.facebook.com/westoverfamilyhousing
https://www.facebook.com/westoverfamilyhousing


SAFETY  TIPS 

Nancy.Goodman@huntcompanies.com

Director of Operations
Nancy Goodman 

Community Director
Maria Figueroa

Maria.Figueroa@huntcompanies.com

UPCOMING LOCAL EVENTS

COMMUNITY REMINDERS 

COMMUNITY REMINDERS

If you have already contacted our local Management and Housing office team and are not satisfied with the
outcome, or if you have words of praise to share, we encourage you to reach out to our senior management.

Winter Reminder 
When snow is expected, street parking is not allowed during and immediately after a snowfall
until the roads have been cleared. 
Please note that no calls will be made regarding parking violations. Any vehicles in violation may
be towed at the owner's expense.  For your convenience, additional parking is available on the
asphalt at the Stephen St playground as well as at the Community Center.

Preventative Maintenance 
We will begin preventative maintenance at all Westover homes in January.  The office will notify
residents prior to. 

Bulk Trash  
Large items that do not fit in your receptacle will not be picked up with your trash.  Please contact
the office at (413) 331-6511 to arrange a time to take it to the dumpster.  Please note large items
like furniture and mattresses will need to be taken to the local landfill.  

We love seeing your holiday lights!
Every year, holiday lights should be tested for safety prior to use. If you
choose to purchase new lights this year, look for a label indicating that
the lights were independently tested for safety. Whether they are new or
old, inspect each set of lights for broken or cracked sockets, frayed or
bare wires, or loose connections. 
As a reminder: For your safety, please remember that placing lights on
the second story or roof of your home is not allowed. 

Canned Food Drive 
From now until December 16th 
One of the Westover residents is doing a food drive.  If you wish to donate a
non-perishable food item there is a box for donations at the Community Center.   

Meet Santa Claus  
December 14th 10am - 12:30pm  Westover Club, Galaxy Rd Chicopee 
 Breakfast with Santa!
$9.95 Adults & $6.95 for Kids 6 & Under!
Photos with Santa, Kid's DJ, Cookie Decorating, Bounce House, and Games! 


